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President’s  Letter 
 
 

 Hello everyone, 
  The Hydrangea Festival is right around the corner.  I know it has 
been stressful but it will be a great show, everyone will enjoy our 
quilts.  We have several members covering time slots for each 
hour but if you can come by and help out please do.  Have fun at 
the festival and keep our quilts safe, people want to touch pretty 
things. LOL 
  Its also time to celebrate our 25th anniversary.  The celebration 
will be at the day meeting on June 11 with speaker Jodie Davis 
from the Quilt Alliance Project.  So bring a quilt and tell your 
story as part of "Go tell it at the quilt show".  It will be inspiring 
to see our guild members talk about their quilt and what it 
means to them.  An amazing opportunity.  Thank you to 
everyone involved in planning the Hydrangea Festival and the 
25th anniversary celebration.  Also thank you to the members 
volunteering to fill a need to make these events successful. 
   If you were able to attend the May night meeting it was a 
treat.  Ruth Ann Yax trunk show was entertaining and 
beautiful.  She is a talented art quilter and I am looking forward 
to attending the workshop in September.  Limited slots for the 
workshop, just sayin'. 
  
Thank You 
Have a Nice Day 
Tina Corbitt 
 

 

 

2015 Officers 

 

President – Tina Corbitt 

Vice-Pres. – Libby Armstrong 

Day Secretary – Broach Winsley 

Night Secretary – Dori Holt 

Treasurer – Loretta Ford 

http://www.cherokeerosequiltguild.com
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Standing Committees 

For 2015 
 

Historian 

 Bonnie McLain 

 

Librarian 

 Broach Winsley 

 

Membership 

   Denise Allee 

   Joyce Trew 

 

Newsletter 

   Caryl Knox 

 

Programs 

 Linda Jones 

 Annie Kellum 

 Emma Parker 

 Linda Herren 

 Doreen Thornton 

     Caryl Knox 

     Jill Stroer 

 

Publicity 

     Erna Kriigel 

 

Sunshine 

 Irene Gardner 

 

Telephone 

 Queen Esther Smith 

 

Ways and Means 

 Albertha Brown 

    Emma Parker 

    Rachel Phaneuf  

Membership 

Total Paid Members: 64 

 

Day Meeting 5/14/15—Field Trip to Tiny Stitches 

Members Present: 13 

Visitors: 1 

 

Night Meeting 5/28/15 

Members Present: 30 

Visitors: 2 

Door Prize Winners: Emma Parker, Susan Fisher,  

          Melinda Rushing, Ramona Tucker 

 

Our condolences to Paula Miller, her mother passed on May 3rd. 

 

 

 

Bee News 

 

June 18th Bee will be hosted by 

Queen Smith.  Please R.S.V.P. 

404.702.9099.  

Please note that it will be at the 

home of Annie Kellum. 

 

If interested in hosting contact: 

 anniekell@yahoo.com or  

770-851-1096. 

 

 
  

June Birthdays: 

 

Ann Groves   6/03 

Eleanor Agan                6/05 

Tina Corbitt                         6/07 

Cathy Duke                         6/21 

Joany Orsi                          6/22 

Irene  Gardner                    6/24                            

Jennie Hollis  6/24 

Joyce Hill                            6/24  
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Ad Hoc Committees 

 

Bee Keeper 

 Annie Kellum 

 

Challenge Quilt 

   Dori Holt 

 

Community Service 

 Emily Poole 

 Diane Johnson 

 

Christmas Party 

 Loretta Ford 

    Caryl Knox 

    Rita Perez 

    Brenda Senn 

    Dawn King 

    Dori Holt 

 

GA Quilt Council Liaison 

 Patti Howell 

 

Golden Scissors 

    Gail Ford, A.M. 

 Ann Groves, P.M. 

 

Photographer 

 Charlie Phaneuf 

 

Saturday Stitch-In 

    Ann Groves 

    Vickie Hecht 

 

Webmaster 

 Joany Orsi 

Community Service  

 

QUILTS FOR BABIES 

 

We received a nice thank you note from the Manager of the Birthing 

Center, Marynell Lewis. Each time I deliver your quilts, the staff tells 

me to thank you. It is so much fun to show off your work. 

We are making these quilts out of compassion for certain  mothers and 

babies in our community. The babies will enjoy your work for years. Of 

course, it is also nice to give a moment's comfort to someone who has 

just given birth! 

Thank you for washing your quilt before you donate it.  

I am proud of your skill and generosity.   

Thank you. 

Emily 

 

 

Challenge Quilt 
 
 

Hopefully all of you have checked 
the website and reviewed the rules for the  
Challenge Quilt.  The rules are simple and 

leave LOTS of room to express your              
creativity and talent.  

  
In recognition of the                                   

Guild's 25th Anniversary, 
 I'm hoping that we have the  

best participation ever! 
 

Any questions, please call. 404-786-7346 

Dori Holt 
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Treasurer’s Report 

May  2015 

 

Beginning Balance   $8,758.38 

 

Disbursements: 

Diane Johnson –  

 Hydrangea Festival  - $ 169.88 

Ruth Ann Yax – 5/28 Program  - $ 228.00 

Jodie Davis – 6/11 Program  - $ 150.00 

Linda Jones – 6/25 Program  

  –gift certificates  - $   50.00  

Joyce Trew – Business Cards  - $   16.00 

Annie Kellum – 11/19 Program  - $   53.33 

Susan Fisher –  

 Hydrangea Festival  - $   35.56 

 

Ending Balance     $8,055.61 

Submitted by Loretta Ford, Treasurer 

CRQG Program News 

 

Our June 11th program is a visit from Jodie Davis. She 

will explain to us about her work with the Quilt Alliance 

and their latest project “Go Tell It at the Quilt Show”. She 

plans to document our guild members and their quilts for 

the website. Please bring a quilt that you would like to 

speak about. It could be one you were given, or bought, 
or inherited, or constructed. Be prepared to talk informally 

for about 1-3 minutes about the quilt and its significance. 

We would love to have 100% participation on this project. 

We are estimating that the videotaping could take longer 

than an hour so plan to stay and listen to everyone’s 

stories and see their quilts. 

At the June25th night meeting we are having quilt camp. 

We have 3 presentations planned for your enjoyment. 

They are: 

     Rachel Phaneuf- The Five Minute Block 

     Sarah Sorenson-Binding by Machine  

                                with Accent Color 

     Linda Jones-The Quick Curve Ruler 

Looking Ahead: 

 Our Christmas in July (July 9th) sewing project is 

the 4-sided placemat. The templates for the placemats 

may be purchased from Linda Jones for $10. She will 

start selling them in June. 

 The August 13th day program is a Diamond 

Rects ruler class taught by Joany Orsi. You will need to 

buy your ruler from Joany at Pickleweeds by the end of 

June so she can place the order. The ruler costs $23. 

 

Looking WAY Ahead: 

 The program committee is meeting soon to start 
making the plans for 2016. We welcome any ideas you 
have including topics, speakers, and classes. Send these 
ideas ASAP to Linda Jones, ljones700@hotmail.com.  
Thank you so much for your help! 
 
FYI: We had to delay the Tom and Rose paper piecing 

class scheduled for August. Tom is having knee surgery. 

Check out the program changes on our website. 

 

 

 

Georgia Celebrates Quilts 

 

June 11-13, 2015 

10:00am – 6:00pm 

His Hands Church 

550 Molly Lane 

Woodstock, GA 

www.ecqg.com 
 

 

mailto:ljones700@hotmail.com
http://www.ecqg.com/
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Cherokee Rose Quilters Guild Minutes 
Night Meeting, May 28, 2015 

 
 

Tina Corbitt opened the meeting.  There was one correction to the minutes of the May Day meeting:  12, not 

13, attended the shopping trip. 

Treasurer reported $8758.38 beginning balance less 702.72 = $8,055.61.  Loretta Ford has taken over treasurer 

position from Bev Mahle. 

Next Bee will be at Annie Kellum home with Queen Esther Smith hostess. 

No report on Challenge quilt due to Dori’s illness. 

Christmas Party workshops are ongoing. 

Community Service:  Emily Poole read thank you note from the head of the birthing center at Wellstar.  We 

have donated 7 quilts so far. 

GA quilt council:  Patti Howell reported a quilt retreat 3rd week of August Wed-Sat. 

Historian:  no report 

Library:  Broach reported the Hexagon book is available. 

Membership:  30 members present and 3 visitors.  Door prizes:  Emma Parker, Ramona Tucker, Susan Fisher, 

Melinda Rushing. 

Photographer:  no photo ops at Day meeting trip. 

Programs:  Linda Jones reported that Tom and Rose who recently did a trunk show were scheduled for a work-

shop but that has been postponed due to Tom’s need for surgery. 

June Day meeting will be hosted by Jodie Davis who documents:  “GO TELL IT AT THE QUILT SHOW”. Each  

member may bring 1 quilt and have 3 minutes to talk about it and be videotaped for the project.   

June night meeting:  Quilt camp – Rachel Phaneuf, Sarah Sorenson, Linda Jones will demo. 

July day – learn to do 2- sided place mats.  $10 for the template. 

August day meeting will be sit and sew.  Annie Kellum and Linda Jones will teach us 2 small projects. 

August night meeting – make Christmas ornaments. 

Publicity:  We have  Business Cards to pass out to prospective members. 

Sunshine:  no report. 

Ways and Means – new:  4th of July wreath by Rita Perez available for raffle. 

Old business:  none 

New Business: none 

Hydrangea Quilt Festival June 6-7.  After show is over, wait outside while quilts are taken down. 

Denise’s sister’s quilt won Honorable Mention in Houston and now is on a traveling exhibit. 

Respectfully submitted, 
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Golden Scissors ( Pieced—P, Long Arm—LA) 

May 2015 

 

 

Day Meeting  May 14th —submitted by Gail Ford 

  No meeting at Hunter Park, Road trip to Tiny Stitches 

 

 

Night Meeting  May  28th—submitted by Ann Groves 

 

Paula Miller, Hydrangea Garden   GS, MQ 

Janice Reno, Community service baby quilt SP, MQ 

Ramona Tucker, baby  SP, MQ 

Emma Parker, baby  

Jeanne Andersen, Purple Haze  SP,MQ 

 

Special Listing by Linda Herren: 

 

I have a 1923 Singer sewing machine for sale. It is before the feather-weight and is hand 

operated.  We wouldn't use it today, but it makes a great display piece in a sewing room. 

It comes with a nice wooden case and is in good condition. I would like $100.00 for it. If 

interested, call me at 770-330-1870. 

 

Thanks, Linda 

tel:770-330-1870
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Cherokee Rose Quilters Guild Quilt Exhibit 

 at 

 The Penny McHenry Hydrangea Festival 
Saturday, June 6th - Sunday, June 7th  

9:00am to 5:00pm Daily  

Woodie Fite Senior Center 

8750 Dorris Rd 

Douglasville, GA 

 

It's Here - This Week! 

 

Even if you haven't signed up for a time slot on Saturday or  

Sunday, please feel free to come whenever you can. Remem-

ber, you can bring some hand sewing projects to work on.    

 

Friday - if you are able to come Friday, to help set up. Please 

come. 

 

Thank you for sharing your quilts and making this a wonderful 

event for Cherokee Rose Quilt Guild and our community! 

 

 

Quilt pick up -  You will be able to pick up your quilts at Rita  

Perez's house on Monday (June 8).  Between 9:30am - 1pm. 

(if you are truly unable to pick it up that day, Rita will bring it to 

the June 11 Day meeting).   

 

Looking forward to spending this wonderful weekend with all of 

you. 

Doreen Thornton 
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Saturday Stitch-In 
       Coming in November 
 
 

9:00am—9:00pm 

Ike Owen’s Community  

Center @ Hunter Park  

Douglasville, Georgia  30134 

 

 Covered Dish Dinner @ 

5:00pm 

 

Ways and Means 

 

The Team will raffle Long Arm Quilting for  

$5. @ ticket. 

The quilt size limit is for a queen.  

Other goodies are available for raffle. 

Newsletter 

Information needed by June 27th 
to be included 

in July’s Newsletter 
carylknox@bellsouth.net 

 
All pictures available on Gallery.   

 


